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Burke, Ruth A

From: Danielle Gizzi <loveiswhereitsat@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 5:09 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: SOS

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

It’s absurd how corrupt our system is.  The people who are proposing Nordic Aqua Farms act like big bullys. Someone in 

the chamber of commerce and/or board of selectmen are being payed off to support this pile of fish shit proposed as 

Nordic Agua Farm. There is nothing legal about any of this! (It’s like the impeachment, based on a bunch of inaccurate 

information and lies. ) There are enough scientists, environmentalists, fishermen, and common local folk that oppose 

this absurd plan that it should not be allowed to be built. If Nordic Aqua Farms are are trying to illegally trying to shove 

there way into our town and we need help to stop them.      

Because we no longer have democracy, big company’s are continuing to explote the only half way decent land that is left 

in this country at an ever increasing rapid rate.  

HELP!!  

S.O.S.!! 

 

Thanks!! 

 

... clearly I am against this monstrous and gross proposed Nordic Aqua Farms.  

 

Danielle G.  

 

 


